
Here at Parker Oil Company, we take the utmost care to provide you 
with the comfort you need. 

Parker Oil Company held its annual Wellness & Safety Banquet on 
Wednesday, October 17th at the Church of the Good Shepherd Social 
Hall in South Hill.  The evening started with a health fair for all the 
employees in attendance.  The 
health fair was staffed with 
volunteers from Community 
Memorial Hospital, Community 
Memorial Hospital Health and 
Wellness, and Doctors Vision 
Center, all of South Hill.  The 
banquet began with dinner 
prepared by Kahill’s Restaurant 
of South Hill.  

C.W. Roberts, Safety Director for Parker Oil Company, began the 
evening by introducing Debbie Newman and Belinda Wells from 
Community Memorial Health 
Center, who spoke on the 
importance of living a healthy 
lifestyle and the importance of 
being honest and forthcoming 
with your doctors during visits.  
Afterwards, Charlie Parker, 
President of Parker Oil Company, 
thanked everyone for attending 
and hoped for an enjoyable 
evening for all.  Afterwards, Safe Driving Awards were presented to 
employees, with awards being given for 5 years all the way up to 55 
years of safe driving.

Safety First!
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Our New Online 
Account Portal 

Is Coming Soon!
Save time … save stamps … and go 
green, with our NEW online account 
portal, coming soon! You’ll be able to 
review all your 
Parker Oil account 
information in real 
time, view your 
invoices and pay 
all your Parker Oil 
bills online. 

Tips for When the Mercury Dips
 Get your heating 

system tuned up annually. 
See above for details.
 Install a programmable 

thermostat and set it to a 
lower temperature at night 
and when you’re not home. 
 Get a humidifier Moister 

air feels warmer, so you can 
lower your thermostat.
 Change your furnace 

filter monthly during the 
heating season. 

Call us today for more great conservation tips!

Get Your Heating System Tune-up Now
We’re still taking appointments for heating system tune-ups, but the slots 
are filling up fast, so we encourage you to call 434-447-3146 or 
click here to book your appointment now. If you wait until the very 
cold weather hits, the demands of the heating season may make it difficult 
for us to accommodate your request right away. 

If you are enrolled in a heating maintenance 
plan, your tune-up may be included! Call or 
contact us to find out!

We cannot emphasize enough how important a tune-up 
is. Regular tune-ups keep your heating system 
running at peak efficiency, can cut annual fuel 
bills by up to 10% and help prevent inconvenient 
breakdowns.

You wouldn’t get ready for a months-long road trip without making sure 
your car was in proper shape … why neglect your boiler, furnace 
or heat pump before it runs for 2,000 hours during a typical 
heating season? Be proactive, and tune up today. 

Parker Oil Assists 
in Hurricane Relief
At Parker Oil, we help customers in need ... wherever they 
are! When Hurricane Sandy struck, we rushed to hard-hit 
New Jersey to deliver generators and much-needed fuel 
to fueling stations. 

Many thanks to our hard-working 
and dedicated team!

Click here for more pictures on Facebook
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